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Preaching in Santa Rita 

The Mission has Wheels 

Our kids make friends 
wherever we go!
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The Emersons in Honduras 
Gloria a Dios!

Solo Se Detiene Para Predicar 
Greetings in the name of Jesus! This month, our travels took us 
to San Pedro Sula. We were privileged to preach in the nearby 
pueblos of Progreso and Santa Rita. Many lives were touched. 
We enjoyed the vibrant church culture of those congregations. 
While we were in Santa Rita, we walked down to the Humuya 
River (pictured above) in which Pastor Ricardo Licona (el 
presidente de UPCI Honduras) was baptized many years ago.  

Before we left San Pedro, we were able to buy a small SUV. 
This vehicle is a blessing and has greatly improved our ability 
to minister throughout the country.  
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Revival Continues 

A baptism in Tegucigalpa  

Working at the campgrounds 

Back in Tegucigalpa, we ministered at 
Pastor Roney Escoto’s primary 
campus. We had a tremendous move 
of the Spirit and one was filled with 
the Holy Ghost; many were earnestly 
seeking. After service, a young lady 
decided to be baptized in the 
wonderful name of Jesus Christ!  

Andrew was invited to spend the day 
working at the campgrounds of the 
UPCI Honduras. It has been unused 
for many years. The 50-acre 
campground is in great disrepair, but 
the people have hopes of utilizing it 
in the near future. Hondurans do not 
have access to many machines in 
order to renovate such a large 
property, but they have machetes, a 
strong work ethic, and a God-given 
vision.  

This month we are grateful to have 
witnessed the unity, the servitude, 
and the fortitude of these great 
Apostolics.  We are excited to 
continue working with them! 

 Blessings,  the Emersons
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